I would like the following article by Dr James Cantor to be submitted, along with an paper by Anastassis Spiliadis on the kind of exploratory therapy that should be undertaken by decent therapists in ensuring the right individuals are allowed access to affirmative therapy, as not all those with gender dysphoria will or should be helped by medical and surgical transition.

The banning of conversion therapy, without due regard for the need for exploratory therapy for young people suddenly declaring a trans identity, is extremely harmful. Many of these children and young people have a history of trauma, Autism, Eating Disorders (and other disorders of body image) and homophobic bullying. To disallow therapy of any kind to untangle the complexities involved in the development of gender identity is to do these young people a great disservice. The rising numbers of detransitioners across the globe, many of whom are too traumatised by their affirmative treatment to return to clinicians of any kind, should give those in authority pause for thought of what might be a tragic by product of the elimination of any therapy under the guise of conversion therapy. This is a catastrophe waiting to happen, and many young people have already been harmed by the reluctance of professionals to undertake any form of exploratory therapy before recommending transition for gender confused youth.

Actively trying to align someone’s view of themselves with  gender stereotypes is of course to be actively discouraged, but exploration is being discouraged also, for fear of being accused of conversion therapy. This is just outright wrong.
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